
California Travel Ban Update 

California has added  more states, to the previously released list of states restricted for travel. 
The current list of states now restricted for travel is as follows: 

The travel restrictions are as follows: 

CSU is restricted from requiring employees to travel to those states.

The CSU is prohibited from approving state funded or state sponsored travel to those states.

Specific information about the travel ban, including exceptions and FAQ’s, can be found at the 
California State Attorney General’s website at State of California Department of Justice AB1887. 

CSU travelers seeking authorization to travel to any state on the list should follow current authorization 
protocol and provide request to the division vice president. 

This information can also be found under Travel policies; 
 

https://oag.ca.gov/ab1887

